Treasure Comments

From: Niels Vernegaard <nielspv@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2017 2:54 PM

To: Treasure Comments; Nicole Deforge

Subject: Lowell Ave

Attachments: IMG_3244.JPG; ATT00001.txt; IMG_3246.JPG; ATT00002.txt; IMG_3243.JPG; ATT00003.txt

In Nicole DeForge letter to you dated 9/1/17 she notes that Lowell Ave will be narrowed during the current work. |
thought some pictures would be helpful. Note the curb placement on the first. Two of me could reach from one side to
the other. On the second and third picture which are taken near the Marriott you can clearly see the resulting on lane
road. Short story, Lowell and or Empire is not suited to handle Treasure Hill.
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